
Number of people impacted 
Aboriginal and Torres Strait Islander population

670,000 

Rural locations Major cities 

Location of Indigenous people

Location of people impacted 
Distribution of the Indigenous 
population across Australia 

0.9%
 31%

10.1%

 13.1%

5.6%

 3.6%

7.1%

 28.5%

Superannuation coverage 
and average balances

60%

70%

80%

85%

Average life expectancy  
Life expectancy at birth 2010-2012

$
$

$63,000

83.2

$
$

$39,909

73.7

$
$

$110,000

79.7

$55,743

$
$

69.1

Future engagement 
Proportion of people under 
15 years of age 

35.8%
Indigenous

18.3%
non-Indigenous

Engagement to Super Funds
Percentage of Indigenous people 
who are financially excluded 

59%

87%

Literacy and numeracy levels
People aged 20–24 who 
have completed Year 12 
or equivalent

People who could receive 
Super benefits 
Likelihood of Indigenous 
household to be one-parent 
family with children or 
students  x3

66% 33%

43.1%

Source: Indigenous Super Summit Report – July 2015http://www.aist.asn.au/about/aist-in-the-community/indigenous-super.aspx

non-Indigenous men

Indigenous men
Indigenous women

non-Indigenous women

Indigenous non-Indigenous

Indigenous non-Indigenous

 

Minutes of meeting 
 
Date:  12 June 2015 
 
Attendance: 
 
Lyn Melcer, John Montague, Enique Gonzalez, Vicky Stanic, Christian Clark, Trevor 
Pearce, Anne Coyne, Eva Scheerlinck 
 
Apologies: 
 
Stephen Rowe, Chris Deakin, Sandra Buckley, Gordon Noble, Mary Delahunty, 
Andrew Bragg, Karen Horne, Chris Gergis, Heidi Maruna, Janet de Silva, Helen Brady, 
Neil Saxton 
 
1. Thoughts on the Indigenous Super Summit 
 
JM thought it was the largest gathering on Indigenous superannuation issues to 
date. The range of topics discussed was positive. Clearly need more participation 
from Aboriginal and Torres Strait Islander groups. 
 
LM thought there was also good regulator presence at the event. The Summit was a 
good start for furthering these important issues. 
 
EG thought the quality of representatives at the Summit was high. At the end of the 
day, the room was still full. Great interactions and table discussions. No one group 
has the answers. 
 
TP thought the event was a good start. The Indigenous community is watching 
developments with interest. Need more Indigenous people at the table, but we need 
to get the right people. 
 
AC thought the event was a tremendous success with many diverse stakeholders, 
and a clear desire for change. The engagement in the workshops was high. 
 
2. Next steps 
 
There was a general discussion on how we now progress some of the initiatives 
discussed at the Summit. 
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